APPENDIX C-4
RESPONSE FROM THE UNITED STATES FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE TO EMAIL
REQUESTS FOR COMMENT SENT BY BrHA TO MR. JOHN WARNER ON
MARCH 18,2012 AND MARCH 30, 2012



THE RESPONSE TO BrHA'S REQUEST FOR COMMENTS FROM THE UNITED
STATE FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE WILL BE FORWARDED TO LIHI UPON
RECEIPT



